
 

Assalamu Alaikom Warahmatullah Wabarakatu 

Dear Alfirdaus Family, 

Alfirdaus College is delighted to welcome everyone to an exciting year of learning! 

We look forward to serving each one of our amazing Students to make their 

learning journey enjoyable and successful insha’Allah.  

Our academic team will be working hard to support your children integrate into 

classes while helping them feel comfortable and safe. We will be conducting 

regular assessments with the students to ensure they are meeting the learning 

outcomes and will provide additional in-class support if required. 

Parents and teachers working together is the key to our students’ success 

Insha’Allah. We kindly ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by 

ensuring that they:  

 Attend class regularly and arrive on time  

 Purchase books as they are required for each lesson 

 Bring all necessary resources i.e. workbooks, exercise books and writing 

utensils 

 Come to class with wudu and prayer clothes for students 7+ years old  

 Pack a snack/drink or money to purchase snacks from the canteen 

 Be COVID safe  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 

friendly Centre team: 

Bankstown 9791 6777   Auburn  9892 2446 

Liverpool 9824 0943  Hurstville 9791 6777 

Austral  0405 436 844 

Please keep us in your duaa to teach the next generation of Muslims to become 

devout, spirited and engaged members of society. 

JazakuAllahu Khayrun 

Kind regards, 

Alfirdaus Management 

WELCOME BACK 


